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To "WeinmaD. Barry" <Weinman@allegiscapita l.com>

ce

bee

Subject Re: Kleiner Perkins Speaks On Clean Tech Interest~

Theodore E LiuIDBEDT

~W~m[l12117/2006 07:16AM

Barry,

Thanks.

I am embarrassed to say that due to year-endlinauguralload at B&F, the Hawaii hydrogen fund RFP has
been hung up. Its been approved for the RFP and we are going to issue it in early Jaunuary, so as to
avoid making this a holiday rush.
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